“WARREN

James R. Fouts - Mayor

April 17,2023

Michigan Municipal League

To Whom It May Concern,

I am extending my support for the mural project located at 23838 Van Dyke Ave., Warren,
Michigan, 48089. This mural will welcome those driving southbound on Van Dyke into Warren
upon leaving Center Line, Michigan, and will serve as an entry point to our Van Dyke Corridor
District. We are currently completing a Van Dyke Corridor Plan, which will seek to revitalize the
corridor as a destination “main street” in Warren. Warren is committed to creating safe and
beautiful environments, and such a mural will convey that to those entering our City. I thank you
for the opportunity to fund this project.

Sincerely,
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Mayor James R. Fouts
City of Warren
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Michigan Municipal League
To Whom It May Concern,

The Tax Increment Finance Authority (TIFA) is extending its support for the mural
project located at 23838 Van Dyke Ave, Warren, Michigan 48089. We as a board have worked
incredibly hard to invest time and resources into improving the Van Dyke Corridor. This has
included efforts in beautification, cleaning, economic development, and events. Our board
consists, largely, of business owners in this district. One member, owner of Battery Warehouse

at 23838 Van Dyke Ave, has agreed to make the side of his building available for this mural.

This location is perfect as those driving southbound on Van Dyke exiting Center Line,
Michigan will be greeted by a mural welcoming them back into Warren. This TIFA Board is
committed to the maintenance of this mural and the continued efforts to improve this district.
By nature of support from the TIFA Board, you are also receiving support from over five

businesses in this district. Thank you for your consideration.

On Behalf of the TIFA Board,

Tom Bommarito, TIFA Director
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April 17, 2023

Michigan Municipal League
1675 Green Road
Ann Arbor, M| 48105

To Whom It May Concern,

I am extending my support for the City of Warren’s proposed mural project located at 23838
Van Dyke Ave, Warren, Michigan 48089. The Anton Art Center is excited to help advise on this
project as it moves forward, and to bring our extensive experience in public art procurement
and management to benefit the City.

| have been in contact with the team in Warren and intend to help advise the project and
recommend artists. The Anton Art Center has had a long history of working with the artsin
Macomb County and the goal is to foster a relationship with the City of Warren through this
project and others into the future. The Michigan Municipal League’s support of this project can
help Warren build community through the arts. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

7 Phil Gilchrist

{} Executive Director
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125 Macomb Place, Mount Clemens, M| 48043 @ www.theartcenter.org @ (586) 469-8666
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